
Feb 10, 2020 

Street Closure for Mountain View A La Carte & Art Festival 

Community Members: 

The Mountain View Chamber of Commerce is proud to promote our local community 
by hosting the 24th annual A La Carte & Art Festival, a cultural community celebration. 
This event will take place on Saturday, May 2 & Sunday, May 3, 2020.  Due to the size 
and nature of the event, the Chamber has applied for approval of the closure of 
Castro Street between Villa Street and Yosemite Avenue from 2:00 a.m. on Saturday, 
May 2 until 2:00 a.m. on Monday, May 4, as well as all side streets to both Bryant St. and 
Hope St. for event staging.   

The City Council will consider this request for closure as part of the Consent Calendar on 
Tuesday, February 25, 2020, in City Hall Council Chambers, 500 Castro Street. Meeting 
times are subject to change. Please confirm the scheduled start time on the City’s 
website: ​http://www.mountainview.gov​.   You are welcome to share your thoughts on 
this matter with the Council when the matter is heard. We also welcome your questions 
and feedback directly. Please email us at info@chambermv.org. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Katz 
President/CEO

Attachment 4

http://www.mountainview.gov/



